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BCB ACCOUNTING AND AUDITING PROGRAMS RE-ACCREDITED
BY INTERNATIONAL PROFESSIONAL ASSOCIATIONS

Congratulations to all our Accounting students and gratitude to all our Accounting and Auditing Faculty —
ACCA and ICAEW have re-confirmed their trust in the quality of accounting education at KIMEP!

ACCA RECOGNITION OF BACTA: EIGHT EXEMPTIONS OUT OF NINE

We are glad to share with you the news that on January 13, 2020, BCB received official confirmation from
the Association of Chartered Certified Accountants (ACCA) that, starting from 2019, BACTA graduates will

be eligible to claim as much as 8 ACCA exemptions out of the possible 9, subject to the graduates' successful
completion of corresponding courses at BCB. Detailed information will soon become available on KIMEP
website. MACTA graduates can apply for 6 out of 9 exemptions.

We take this opportunity to thank our faculty who made this new achievement possible:
Ruslan Safarov, Nurlan Orazalin, and Bibigul Zhakupova.

ICAEW: CERTIFICATE LEVEL OF ICAEW'S ACA QUALIFICATION

On January 14, the Institute of Chartered Accountants of England and Wales (ICAEW) has re-confirmed
its readiness to grant to BACTA graduates exemptions from 6 out 15 exam modules of ICAEW's ACA
Qualification, which corresponds to the Qualification's Certificate level.

We thank Zhanat Syzdykov for continuous collaboration with the Institute and for securing the
important recognition of the knowledge that BACTA graduates possess. ‘
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BCB OPENS ITS OFFICIAL FACEBOOK AND INSTAGRAM PAGES

Last December, the BCB launched its official Instagram and Facebook pages: bcb_kimep to keep public
informed of the latest development in the College, narrate stories of our students' and graduates'
success, as well as provide insights into the history of our College. The pages keep an interactive
dialogue with the BCB-interested community.

We invite you to visit, like, share and follow the accounts —
we will keep you posted on the latest news from BCB!
Please also note that we are accepting BCB-related news
that you would like us to share! The news and texts
should be directed to infobcb@kimep.kz!

On January 22, BCB delegation paid a visit to
Kazakh-German University (DKU) in Almaty
to discuss possibilities for further collaboration
in teaching, research and other areas.

The delegation was received by the DKU
Rector, Dr. Laszlo Ungvari, DKU Advisor to

the Rector, Dr. Mereke Tankibayeva, and

Dr. Bulat Khusainov, academician of the
Kazakhstan National Academy of Natural
Sciences. During the visit, the parties agreed
that DKU will participate in KIMEP International
Research Conference in April 2020 and that
the Universities will collaborate on joint
research projects. Further, it was decided

to start analyzing the possibility to organize
dual degree programs at undergraduate level
in areas of logistics and chain management.

The previous negotiations with the Kazakh National
University named after Al-Farabi during 2019
were crowned in January by official signing of the
Memorandum of Understanding. The parties

agreed to collaborate in terms of publications,
research, conferences organization, academic

and administrative trainings, and many other areas.

On January 29, the BCB received a delegation from
the Suleyman Demirel University (SDU), consisting
of a Dean of SDU Business School, a Dean of
Department of Engineering & Natural Sciences,

a Business School Chair and Quality Assurance specialists. During the visit, the opportunities for
academic, research and administrative collaboration were discussed. Both sides agreed to accelerate
signing of a refreshed MOU that would specifically mention academic, research and consultancy

types of partnership.
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CALL FOR CONFERENGE PAPERS
17TH KIMEP INTERNATIONAL
RESEARCH CONFERENCE

"CHALLENGES AND OPPORTUNITIES FOR ECONOMY, BUSINESS,
AND SOCIETY IN GENTRAL ASIA AND BEYOND"

The 17th KIMEP International Research Conference (KIRC) will be held in KIMEP University on 17-18
April, 2020 (Friday — Saturday). This multi-disciplinary conference is dedicated to promoting

knowledge on issues that impact all of us. KIRC facilitates the exchange of ideas, values, research

and experience between scholars, business leaders, NGOs, journalists, policy-makers, and regulators

in all academic fields, including Business, Economics, Management, Taxation, Social Science, Humanities,
Law and Linguistics. The language of the conference is English. There is no conference participation

fee and there are no scholarships available to help fund travel and housing costs.

The deadline of submitting paper or an extended abstract is 15 March 2020. Please submit your

full papers (maximum 10 pages) and/ or extended abstract by 15 March, 2020. All the papers/extended
abstracts will be reviewed by a peer review committee. The comments of the blind peer review will

be sent to authors by 31 March, 2020. Some selected peer reviewed full papers will be published

in Special issue of Central Asia Business Journal, issued by KIMEP University.

To submit your paper, please visit our website: www.kimep.kz/kirc
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MINI-CLASS FOR BLOOMBERG TERMINAL IS OPENED
IN #422/DOSTYK

The Bloomberg Terminal has been moved from #334 to #422 in Dostyk building. The new location

of the Terminal is equipped with projector, screen, printer and desks for up to 12 students. This was
accomplished to facilitate use of the Terminal for group work, workshops, and seminars. We would like
to express our appreciation to our adjunct-faculty, Yelzhas Aubakirov, for inspiring the establishment
of the BCB Bloomberg mini-classroom.
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Dr. Gulnara Beisembayevna Moldasheva /

It is with heartfelt sorrow that we inform that Bang College of Business has suffered
a great loss in December 2019 by demise of Dr. Gulnara Beisembayevna Moldasheva.

Dr. Moldasheva generously dedicated a considerable part of her remarkable life
to work at the Accounting and Finance Department helping her students become
promising young professionals for the benefit of the Republic and future generations.

Colleagues and graduates remember Gulnara as a kind and wise person, the high-level
professional, and a compassionate friend ever ready to help junior faculty members

and students. We express our deepest condolences to the family of Dr. Gulnara Moldasheva.

We will always keep the loving memory of this outstanding person in our hearts!

Bang College of Business ‘
2 Abai ave, office 302 ' 1
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